Kappa Keynoter May 2019 Nashville KKG Alumnae Association

Letter from the President



Happy Spring to our lovely members!

Below is the new board for the Nashville KKG Alumnae Association for 2019-2020. An email with the slate of officers was sent out to the dues paying members and was approved. Several of our Board members, including myself, will be serving in their second year of a Board position. We also have some wonderful new members stepping into Board positions.

We have two positions that are still open... Book Club Chair and a Founders Day point person. We are looking to hold Founders Day at an outside location for the first time and as such we are looking for a coordinator for Founders Day. If you have an interest in either position please don't hesitate to contact me at lael.kiesling@gmail.com. I am always up for talking Kappa! Loyally, Lael

President: Lael Kiesling Treasurer: Jennifer Cerasuolo

Membership: Sara Muren Cope Secretary: Ann Martin

Panhellenic: Kaitlin Parham Philanthropy: Hellen Willett

Communications: Lisa Link Night Owls: Annica Gonzales

Amy Turnbull: Past President, At large Member

Our beloved Fraternity is celebrating a BIG birthday next year! Find out how you can get involved in the celebration here: https://www.kappaturns150.org/timeline



SATURDAY, APRIL 6TH 📥 RICHLAND COUNTRY CLUB

NAPAA LUNCHEON

Benefiting the NPAA College Scholarship Fund & Celebrating local Greek Women of the Year







It was a beautiful day for the Nashville Area Panhellenic Alumnae Association annual luncheon, The organization honored seven area high school students who were awarded \$1,000 scholarships each for their academic, community, and high school involvements.

There was a Silent Auction to raise money for the 2020 scholarship recipients. Thank you to those who donated items for the auction and purchased items today. Special thanks to Lael, Sara and Amy for their help with the silent auction.

Lisa Link was chosen as the Kappa Kappa Gamma Greek Woman of the Year for her service to our alumnae association, the Vandy chapter and Book'em.. She joined the other women from each NAPAA member sorority who were honored.

This was the largest turnout we've had in recent years and hope to fill 2 tables next year! Hope you will join us for this fun event in 2020!







NIGHT OWLS

Night Owls NightLight165 movie night on May 16th has been cancelled! If you have any ideas for fun Night Owl events, please contact Annica at annicaellyce@yahoo.com



Sort with your Sisters











On March 12th we helped sort, clean, count and organize books for Book'em's Books for Kids program which provides thousands of books to nonprofits that serve underprivileged Nashville children. We also had the chance to meet some of the Vanderbilt Kappas and the new member class who joined us. We had a very productive night as we processed 791 books! Join us for the next Sip n Sort on Wed. May 22nd from 6-9 p.m. at Book'em. Bring your favorite beverage and/or snack and take part in giving back through the gift of literacy by also donating some gently used or new books. For more information on how to get connected to the Nashville Kappa Philanthropy events, please contact Hellen Willett directly at hellenwillett@gmail.com.

Keeping Konnected with Kappa

Follow us on Instagram @ nashvillekappas

Find us on Facebook @ Nashville Kappa Kappa Gamma Alumnae Association

Check out our website @ www.nashville.kappa.org

Update your contact info @ www.kappa.org

Email us @ nashvillekkg@gmail.com

YOUR ASSOCIATION OFFICERS

LAEL KIESLING President lael.kiesling@gmail.com

JENNIFER CERASULO Treasurer nashvillekkgtreasurer@gmail.com

AMY TURNBULL Secretary turnbullclan@comcast.net

SARA MUREN
Panhellenic
sara.muren@vanderbilt.edu

HELLEN WILLETT
Philanthropy
hellenwillett@gmail.com

LISA LINK Technology/ Media lisalink14@gmail.com

ANNICA GONZALEZ Night Owls annicaellyce@yahoo.com

LESLIE LINEBAUGH Book Club Ilutkkg@gmail.com

If you are interested in joining the board as an assistant, or chairing the diners club, cooking club or becoming the membership chair, please contact Lael.